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Celebrating 125 Years of Incorporation
March 7, 2023

12 noon
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

The Borough of Longport will be celebrating its 125th
Anniversary of Incorporation or Quasquicentennial on
March 7, 2023. A special event will be held to mark this
historic day at 12 noon at Borough Hall located at 2305
Atlantic Avenue. Longport residents are invited to attend
the celebration that will include a cake, light refreshments,
and tours of the Longport Historical Museum. Due to the
event being held indoors, space is limited and those who
wish to attend must RSVP by February 21st by calling
609.823.2731 ext. 100.

On behalf of Commissioner Leeds, Commissioner Lawler,
and the members of our 12th Anniversary Committee, we
look forward to seeing you on the 7th.

Sincerely,

Nick Russo, Ed.D.
Mayor
Borough of Longport



